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Starting Aug. 1, 2025, we’ll change how we cover Revlimid 
 

Blue Cross Blue Shield of Michigan and Blue Care Network will change how we cover Revlimid® 
on the drug lists associated with our prescription drug plans, starting Aug. 1, 2025. This change 
will affect most Blue Cross and BCN commercial members under the pharmacy benefit. 
 
Brand name Revlimid will no longer be covered for members starting Aug. 1, Instead, we’ll cover the 
generic equivalent, lenalidomide. If members continue to stay on Revlimid, they’ll be responsible for 
the full cost. Members can talk to their doctor if they have concerns about this change. 
 
If the member’s pharmacy is unable to fill their prescription with generic lenalidomide, Walgreens 
Specialty Pharmacy can fill their prescription. Members can call the Walgreens Specialty Pharmacy 
team at 1-866-515-1355 with questions. 
 
We’ll notify affected members of these changes and encourage them to talk with you about treatment 
options. 
 

 

Subscribe to Provider Alerts Weekly, a weekly email with a list of links to the previous week's provider 
alerts. 
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